November 15,. 1966

Dr. Edmund D, Pellegri:no
Dept. of Medicine
University of hentucky
College of Medicine
Lexington, Kentucky 40506

Deay Dr. Pellegrino:

I want you to know that I consider superb your annual AAGP
Legture published in the JAMA of October 31, 1966, I wish its
spirit could be diffused such that the AMA itself could open its
mind and direct its energies Lonstru»tively te the prablems we wiust
confront. :

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M. D,
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